
Memorandum

TO:  Satpal Sidhu, County Executive 

FROM: Ann Beck, Community Health and Human Services Manager 

RE:  HEALTHY CHILDRENS FUND UPDATE 

DATE:  JANUARY 16, 2025 

As a variety of key Healthy Children’s Fund projects and activities are moving forward, staff will update 

Council on current progress and status.   

Topics which we will be discussed are:  

1. Subsidy Program RFP development and proposed timeline  
2. RAPID survey administered community wide (https://rapidsurveyproject.com/)  
3. Implementation Team Progress  
4. Explanation of contracts related to childcare on 1/28/25 agenda 

Staff are committed to keeping Council updated on this work, and look forward to sharing more during the 

Public Works and Health Committee.  

Please contact Sarah Simpson, Child and Family Programs Supervisor at 360-778-6176 

(SSimpson@co.whatcom.wa.us) or Ann Beck, CH&HS Manager at 360-778-6055 

(ABeck@co.whatcom.wa.us)  if you have any questions. Thank you.  


